
 
 

RIVERSIDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

    8th June 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Welcome back after the half term break, it finally feels like summer has arrived and we can hopefully enjoy 
the sunshine for the rest of the term. 
 
Covid Rules 
Please can I remind all parents that we, as a school, are still working under the strict rules imposed by the 
government.  These rules have allowed us to be a safe environment where learning has continued.  
 
Until the rules are changed by the government can I please ask parents to continue to comply with the 
following:- 
 

• Do not send their child to school with a new continuous cough, high temperature or loss of smell or 
taste. 

• Wear a mask when on school grounds 

• Maintain a social distance gap at all times 

• Try if possible to contact the school by phone rather than in person 
 
 

Summer School by Fit and Fed 
The Fit and Fed scheme will be running through the summer holidays, we will send out more 
information on this in due course. 

 
Sports Days  
Foundation 5th July 
Years 1,2+3 7th July 
Years 4,5+6 8th July  
 
Unfortunately this year’s sports days will be held behind closed doors without parents. We are disappointed 
at this but feel we have no choice while the current restrictions apply. 
 
On your child’s sports day can you please send them to school wearing their PE kit and if possible wearing a 
t-shirt in the appropriate colour of their school house team. 
 
School start and finish times 
Over the year we have been running a staggered start and finish time at each end of the school day. These 
times will remain until the end of this school year and we hope we are able to return to our original single 
start and finish time in September. 
 
Breakfast Club 
A reminder that the club starts at 8:00am and children are not supervised before this time. We have had a 
number of children left at the school gates around 7:45am and they are not supervised at this time. 
 
Sunhat and sun cream  
Just a small reminder to parents that as the weather is warming up children are encouraged to bring a 
labelled sun hat and sun cream to school to wear at break and lunchtimes. The children are able to apply 
the sun cream themselves before going out in the sun.  
 
Finally 
As the weather starts to warm up and hopefully we spend more time outside, please can I remind you of the 
importance of hearing your child read every night. Some of our pupils have read over 100 books this year 
already and you can help your child to achieve their potential by hearing them read and sharing books every 
night. 
 
Yours with thanks 



 
B Jones 
Head Teacher (08.06.21)  
 
 
 
 
 
After reading the recent newsletter, I would like to make the following comments:- 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….   
 
 
Signed:………………….….…. Parent of:……………………..… Child’s Class:…………….…… 
 


